October 11, 2011
The Honorable (full name)

(Room #) (Name) House Office Building

United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative ,

I am writing you today to ask for your support of H.R. 674.  H.R. 674 would repeal the 3% withholding on all federal work from contractors.  This law has been postponed and knocked down the road for quite a few years now and it is time to permanently remove it from the books.  

In today’s marketplace, 3% can be the entire profit on a job.  With no definition of when the contractor would receive the dollars back contractors will have no choice but to begin charging the government an additional 3% plus to cover their costs associated with this law.  The dollars that would be held back are dollars that are desperately needed back in the private sector to begin investments that will ultimately create more jobs in our struggling economy.  

This issue is one of many that are hindering the economic recovery.  It offers yet additional uncertainty into an already very leery business community, which is not investing in our economy due to the many uncertainties, that lie ahead.  The private sector needs definition so we can plan our investments for the future.  Not knowing what the rules of engagement are going to be strangles investment and capitol.  We all have seen were this has taken our economy; let’s begin to provide a stable, certain future of our rules of engagement to get our country working again.  Permanently repealing a law that even the IRS does not care for is a great beginning.  I would appreciate your support on H.R. 674.   

Sincerely,
XXXXX

